
Harold Weisbz.b.rg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, MarylaiJI 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letters of April 7, July 	ara E')eptether 
1969. 

We have carefully reviewed and considered the points outlined in.  your 
letters concerning the "memoranduffi of traosfer.n  We mist of 	OUT 
previous advice to you that the vemorandum is. not the property of the 
United :itates but belorgs to the Kennedy family. Iii these circw 
stances, we are not authorized to make the memorandum available or to 
provide copies of it. 

I believe that you have copies of (1) the letter agreement of the 
General Services Administration wIth the Kennedy family relating in 
part to the autopsy X-rays and photographs•of -President Kennedy anJ 
(2) the Report of.the 1968 Panel Review of Photographs, X-ray Films, 
Docunents, and Other Evidence Pertaining to the Fatal Wouudi“g of 
President 4T:41n F. Kennedy on November 22, 1963, ih Dallas, Teaas. 
do not feel that ye should furnish any information concerning the 
autopsy X-rays and photographs beyond that which is available in ziloe 
two docunents. To furnish such information might tend to encourage 
the morbid curiosity concerning the autopsy tuaterials which the ter 
of the letter agreement were partly intended to prevent. 

A copy of this letter and copies of your letters have been sent to 
Mr. Burke Marshall. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United Stales 

CC: Mr. Burke Marshall 
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